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29th Edition 

END OF AN ERA FOR OUR YEAR 12 STUDENTS 

On Thursday the 2nd of June the year 12 students accompanied by their, parents and family       

members came together to commemorate with the staff their five years at St. John’s Business & 

Enterprise College.  The beautiful mass was celebrated by Fr MacEntee. 

The success and achievements of the students’ five years was commended as the students were 

presented with their Pupil Progress Files. 

Musical entertainment was provided by special guests, the All Ireland Scor Champions; Catriona 

Garry, Edel McQuaid, Stephen Corrigan (past pupil), Fergal McAloon (past pupil) and Tomás Quinn.  

The music was thoroughly enjoyed by all. 

This was followed by a beautiful meal and refreshments for all.  The students were then engaged in 

an emotional ‘Trip down memory lane’ as they watched an amazing slide show of photographs from 

the students’ first day at school to the present day. 

The evening was highly successful and entertaining.  We would like to take this opportunity to thank 

everyone for their participation in making this evening a truly memorable one. 
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Year 12 leavers, parents and staff enjoying the                          

All Ireland Scor Champions after the mass 

Parents and students enjoying the wonderful meal prepared by 

the Home Economics Department in the school. 

and the delicious desserts that followed!! 

The Principal, Ms Christine Doherty, Staff and current students would like to take this       
opportunity to wish all our Year 12 students the very best success for the future 


